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SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN 
TARRANT COUNTY AND THE CITY OF HASLET FOR LAW 
ENFORCEMENT SERVICES TO BE PROVIDED BY THE TARRANT 
COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE DURING FISCAL YEAR 2024

*** CONSENT AGENDA ***

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED

It is requested that the Commissioners Court approve an Interlocal Agreement (ILA) with the City of 
Haslet for Fiscal Year 2024 law enforcement services provided by the Tarrant County Sheriff’s Office.

BACKGROUND

On September 5, 2006, the Commissioners Court, through Court Order #98837, approved an ILA with 
the City of Haslet, allowing the Sheriff’s Office to provide law enforcement services to the City.

The agreement has been renewed annually since that time.  This agreement continues to include the 
option for additional traffic services per the City of Haslet’s request.  The County’s only obligation to 
provide the services in the agreement is through the Tarrant County Sheriff’s Office.

The one (1) year renewal agreement begins October 1, 2023 and ends September 30, 2024. The City 
of Haslet will pay $1,046,270.58 annually for patrol services, to be paid in monthly installments.  In 
addition, the City of Haslet will pay $31,683.07 per month for traffic services when the services are 
implemented.  

The Criminal District Attorney’s Office and the Sheriff’s Office have reviewed this agreement.

FISCAL IMPACT

The City of Haslet’s annualized payment to Tarrant County will be an estimated $1,046,270.58 for 
patrol services, to be paid in monthly installments. In addition, the City of Haslet will pay $31,683.07 
per month for traffic services when the services are implemented.


